
 

 

 
         Date: 6 Dec 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

The students had another good night, the campers are all busy packing away the tents and enjoying 
another healthy breakfast. They will be doing some final activities before lunch. The bus will aim to 
leave around 1:45pm. 

Kind Regards, 
Mr Gavin MacGregor 
Principal 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 


